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Week of November 2nd – Started the week off with our Little Caesars Pizza Fundraiser.  We are trying to 

raise money to get an awning to cover the playground jungle gym.  Moving right along, this week’s letter 

is the letter “J”.  They will have fun using shaving cream to practice making their letter.   Also, we are still 

learning about nocturnal animals.  It’s neat to learn which animals sleep during the day and which ones 

are up at night.  Kids will be learning the shapes as well.  This week shapes are a star and a crescent.       

We also had a blast from the past dressing up like the 50’s.  The kids, teachers and staff all looked great.  

Lots of poodle skirts and leather jackets.  Some of the boys looked like John Travolta and some of the 

girls looked like Olivia Newton John.  

 

Week of November 9th – Teachers will be doing their student testing this week.  Also, the letter of the 

week is “K” and the shape is a triangle.  Kiddos will glue cereal to paper to practice making their letter K 

and they will be tracing triangles, how cool is that!!!   

 

Week of November 16th – This week they will be focusing on farm life, harvesting food, turkeys and 

Thanksgiving.  This week’s letter is “L”.   Lots of “L” tracing will be done this week.  Also, we will be 

having our annual Feast Day!!!  Thanksgiving parties will be going on here at Early Bird and finding out 

what everyone is thankful for.   

        Week of November 23rd – Thanksgiving Break – We hope everyone has a very Happy 

Thanksgiving!!!  


